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A note from the Editor: 

Well … I’m running a bit late on your HOG Newsletter for the fact that I, and many other full-time OR part-time 

residents here in Florida, work (part-time) for the Daytona International Speedway during the world famous ‘SPEED 

WEEKS’ events starting with the ROLEX 24 in February, thru to the ending of the ‘DAYTONA 500’. It’s a job, but 

what makes this interesting is the people you get to meet from all corners of the world. The International Teams at 

the ROLEX 24 are so nice, The Race Teams for all the NASCAR Races, and especially the “Race Fans”, these folks who 

frequent all these events. WE, as a whole, all are interested in one thing ‘Rooting for the Team, Driver, Car to WIN 

the Race’. It is also rewarding to be able to assist those ‘Fans’ in getting to their ticket gate, back to their car because 

they forgot something, or just giving directions to all that is happening on the Grounds of the DIS. From children of all 

ages up to the Grandparents who needed that ride in our ‘Handicap-accessible’ ADA golf carts, wheelchair ADA carts 

or just to take a break to relax on a nice seat at one of our Cart-Only ADA Stations along the designated pathway. I, 

as well as many others, are proud to be (helpful) member of the GUEST SERVICES of the DIS. 

 
Richard ‘STRETCH’ Sawicki – Editor 
 



 

    Message from the Chapter Director 

Mr. Paul Doolittle 
Director – Daytona HOG 
 

My Fellow HOGs, 
 
Next month marks the 80th year of Bike Week. A monumental achievement and testimony of 
the continuance and history of motorcycles and motorcycling in the USA. I am sure that all of 
you will take part in the event in some form, but there is great opportunity to help out at 
your local Harley-Davidson Dealership - Bruce Rossmeyer’s. 
As you may remember, I was a fulltime employee in the service/detailing area for almost two 
years as a retirement job. I really enjoyed the time there and had a lot of great experiences 
with the other employees and customers. 
Even my wife, Susan, has had a good experience working as a cashier in service - I remember 
one time when she was cashing out a biker, and he remarked that he was available for a 
drink after she was finished at work - she told him that she was married and he replied, 
‘That’s O.K. - I am not the jealous type’. 
 Plus, it was a great opportunity to be a sponge and observe and learn about motorcycles in 
general and specifically Harleys. When events come around (ie: Biketoberfest and Bike Week) 
the activity, learning and shared experiences were just heightened.  
We are being presented with another opportunity to share in this event, once again, in a 
couple of weeks - hope to see you there! 
 
Regards, Paul D, Dir. Daytona HOG 
 
Paul Doolittle 
Chapter Director 
 

 

 

 
Please see the fine people at the H - D Dealership for any work-related job opportunities that may be 

available for any of the HOG Chapter members. They are looking for help in many areas during this 
upcoming “80th BIKE WEEK” Event 

Please contact/see Jean Abeling or Will Rossmeyer for any questions regarding opportunities 
 

AND --- don’t forget all the Bike Week bargains the H – D Dealership will have during this time period 
 

 



 

 Message from the Assistant Chapter Director 
Mr. Fred Courtright 
Assistant Director – Daytona HOG 
 

Greetings to all my fellow HOG members, 

 

Spring is on the way and the weather is getting warmer. With the warmer weather we should be doing 
more rides. If anyone has a ride they would like to suggest, please let Woody or one of the Executive Board 
know and we will see what we can do to get one on the calendar. I am looking forward to a good riding 
year. Keep checking the calendar to see what is upcoming. 
 
I encourage each and every member to share your thoughts, ideas and options with not only myself, but each 

and every person on the Executive Board. If you do not like something don’t just sit back and complain, 

make us aware of it as soon as possible so we can address it. 

 
 

Fred 
 

 

  Message from the Chapter Secretary 

Ms. Susan Doolittle 
Chapter Secretary – Daytona HOG 
 
CHAPTER HOG MEMBERSHIP - Please go to the Daytona HOG website and print a copy of the membership application 
and bring it to the HOG meeting with your dues OR mailing it in with the current dues of $20.00. Checks only should be 
mailed. Cash will be accepted at the HOG meeting, as usual. 

Also to note, Plans for “Ginny’s 95th Birthday” Drive-By Parade are ongoing.  Things are still kind 

of fluid, and so… the parade will commence at Bishop’s Glen (900 LPGA Blvd, Holly Hill FL 32117) 
at 10:00 am on Saturday morning the 27th of February. Those who are driving vehicles 
(motorcycles or four wheels) will gather at the grassy spot, on Center Avenue Holly Hill.  This is east 
of Nova Road between Walker/13th Street and LPGA on Center.  The Holly Hill Police suggested 
this area because it affords us all RIGHT TURNS into Bishop’s Glen so we can stay together. We will 
need to meet with vehicles begore 10:00 am to get started on time.  Vehicle decorations will start at 
9:00 on Center Ave.  Non-decorated vehicles including motorcycles can join us between 9:30 and 
9:45. Marchers/walkers will be gathering on Bishop’s Glen property in front of building 15. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Susan 
 

 



 

  Message from the Chapter Treasurer 

Ms. Bernadette Courtright 
Chapter Treasurer - Daytona HOG 
Our Chapter By-Laws describe the Treasurer duties as follows: 

• Receive all monies due to the Chapter 

• Maintain and procure insurance as needed 

• Maintain a record of all expenditures and issue checks/sign as needed 

• Report to the membership the Treasury balance and other financial details as appropriate at each monthly 
Chapter meeting 

• File the necessary state and federal tax reports 

• Maintain the Chapter’s non-profit status 
I am committed to performing these duties in 2021 for our Chapter to the best of my abilities. I previously served as 
Treasurer for the Indian Valley HOG Chapter in Pennsylvania for the years 2016 and 2017 and am familiar with the 
obligations of the position. 
My husband Fred and I moved to Daytona Beach in 2018 and have been members of the Daytona Beach HOG chapter 
since that time. Although I work full-time, I look forward to riding and getting to know you all during my down time! 

Let’s roll       

Bernadette 
 

As always, any active DB-HOG Member can see me about any Chapter Treasury Business, 

or read the HOG Financial statement. 

 

 
 
 
 



 

         Message from the Activities Director 

Daytona HOG Roaring 20's Party! 
TIME IS GETTING SHORT . . . . .    
There are a few changes since my last email about the party, so please read this update if you plan to attend 
and do not yet have tickets! 
 

Join us at the Daytona HOG Speakeasy on Saturday, Feb 27th, 2021.  You can purchase your Tickets at the 

Feb 20th Chapter Meeting (cash, check, & credit cards accepted) or you can contact me at the 

following  activities@daytonahog.com  to arrange a time to meet me at BRHD ( CASH or CHECK Only)  

Last day to buy tickets is at the Feb 20th Chapter Meeting! 

• When:                       February 27th, 2021  |  6:00 - 9:30 pm 
• Where:                     Halifax Clubhouse, 3400 Club House Dr, Ormond Beach 
• Theme:                     Roaring 20's HOG Speakeasy (theme attire is optional) 
• Dinner Choices:      Salmon Teriyaki, Chicken Marsala, Prime Rib 
• Contests:                 Best Theme Dressed, Charleston Dance-Off 
• Cost:                         Members: $25 pp, Guests: $40 pp 

And, of course, there will be door prizes, a cash bar, and live music!   
New this year - you will be able to reserve a table!  I will start reaching out to folks (in January) that have bought 
tickets to find out if you want to reserve a table.  You can request a table for two, four, or six!  Halifax purchased new 
chairs that are larger, so the most they can fit at one table is six.  If there are others you want to sit near, I'll do my 
best to put you at neighboring tables.   
 

Gail Smith 
Daytona HOG – Activities Director 
Activities 
The annual Daytona HOG Party is quickly approaching and you can still get tickets!  Come to the Feb 20th Chapter 
Meeting at the Pavilion for your last opportunity to purchase tickets.  This year's party theme is 'The Roaring 20's' and 
as always, you can dress to the theme or show up in jeans & t-shirt or anything in between.  There will be appetizers, 
plated dinner (service starts at 7 pm) live music, cash bar, and of course door prizes!  There will be a best theme dressed 
contest and a Charleston Dance-off.  And new this year.... you can reserve a table!  Just contact 
activities@daytonahog.com and indicate table size (6, 4, or 2 people) and names of those sitting at your table. 
 
Date/Time: Sat, Feb 27th | 6:00 -9:30 pm 
Location: Halifax Plantation Clubhouse - 3400 Club House Dr, Ormond Beach 
Dinner Choices: Teriyaki Salmon, Chicken Marsala, or Prime Rib 
Check-in: Starts at 6 p.m. - be sure to bring your ticket/s with you! 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:activities@daytonahog.com
mailto:activities@daytonahog.com


 

  Message from the Sponsorship Program 
 

Hello fellow HOG members,  

We were looking and hoping to have good news for you as we progress into year 2021 . . .  

WELL !! We do have good news to report, as of this writing, 02/14/2021, we can report there 

are two [2] additional support businesses for our current sponsors list. As of this time-

frame I think we have had a great response!!  

We have had a total of 14 sponsors respond back to us by January 2021, and we want you all 

to know we now we have 16 official sponsors . . . . . . This is so awesome!! 
 

As always, if you have some establishment that you think would like to be part of our program 

please let us know, I will get a letter out to them. Remember, this is not only for restaurants, 

feel free to reach out to lawyers, CPAs, real estate agents, gas stations, car sales and rentals 

etc…all are welcome to advertise with us.  
 

Here is to a happy, healthy, and safe New Year!!! 

 
Jackie & Randy Port  
Sponsorship Coordinators 

SORRY! . . . We had NO Winner!!!! 
There was no winner for the last ‘HOG CALL’ Newsletter that was sent out for 

JANUARY of 2021. Let’s all hope for a better, safer and healthier new year of 2021 
 

Good luck in finding ‘YOUR Hidden Number’ in any of the future HOG Newsletters. 
There’s a knack to hiding the number in many ways, so look closely and find that 

‘Hidden Number’ . . . .  

HEY! You never know when it’ll be your turn !! 
 



 Message from the Chapter Quartermaster 
Greetings to all HOG members, 
I will be, AGAIN, taking orders at the regular FEBRUARY HOG Chapter meeting for the official HOG 
Safety Green long sleeve ‘T’ [tee] shirts. The current price is set at $32.00 each  The printing as show 
will be the normal, Chapter emblem on the back, and the HOG winged eagle patch on the front.  
This is a much-desired shirt for the spring, summer and fall riding season so you can really “B-SEEN” 
on the highways and by-ways of Florida 
 

             
 

ORDERS ARE COMING IN – WE ARE GETTING NEAR OUR GOAL . . . 
BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP TO REACH THAT ORDER NUMBER OF 24 SHIRTS 

There is a minimum of 24 shirts [all sizes] that must be ordered. We are looking to place 
this order as soon as possible, so see me at the meeting so we can get a count for size and 

quantity that is desired. 
ALSO, to note . . there are some great items for continued sale at the Quartermaster’s 

table at each HOG Chapter meeting 
 

Thank you 

Richard ‘Rich’ Lemke 

Chapter Quartermaster 



Message from the Safety Director

 

Food for Thought!! 

As a university professor, I tend to be research and data driven. Recently the National Highway Traffic 
Administration (NHTSA) published the latest (2018) data on motorcycle helmet use and fatalities. 
 

- Helmet use on roads increased from 55% in 2017 to 70.1% in 2018. 
- Helmet use among motorcyclists when riding with a passenger increased from 51.3% in 2017 to 

73.8% in 2018. 
- Motorcyclists make up 3% of all registered vehicles in the United State in 2018 and yet accounts 

for only 0.6% of all on-road vehicle miles traveled.  
- Per registered vehicles, the fatality rate for motorcyclists in 2018 was 6 times that for passenger 

car occupants. 
- Per vehicle mile traveled in 2018, motorcyclist fatalities occurred greater than 27 times more 

frequently than passenger car occupant fatalities.  
 
I am certainly not intending to be a downer or preach to you; however, the above data should reinforce 
the need to maintain our operational skills and wear proper protective gear when riding. But even all the 
protective gear will do little if we fail to be ever vigilant when out on the road.  Anticipating that most 
cagers will fail to see us on our motorcycles, and always having an escape route will help to keep you 
from being a negative statistic.    
 

Ride safe! 
I hope to see you at the next PLP on Sunday - February 7th.  Be safe out there!  
   

 



Tire Failure 

A HOG member’s personal experience  

Most people who ride any distance prepare for a flat tire.  They carry a 12 V-DC compressor, a tire plug kit or 

some just carry a can of fix a flat.  Good to have when you walk out of your motel room to find your motorcycle 

with a flat tire.  If you get a flat while riding would you know what it felt like or what to do?   The motorcycle 

feels like it’s hinged in the middle.  The faster you are moving the more violent the shake becomes.  It almost 

feels as if the back tire is trying to catch up to the front wheel.  

The first time this happened to me was 40 years or so ago.  I was on my Ironhead Sportster.  I slowed down, 

stood up and leaned over the front wheel, in an attempt to take the weight off the rear wheel.  It worked and I 

was able to ride home just a few miles away.   

This past week I rode home from PLP and it happened again.  I was on my Softail, traveling west on I-4, doing 

the speed limit in the right lane.  I felt the back tire going soft.  I followed protocol turning off my control off to 

reduce my speed.  I could not lean over the front end due to the windshield.  It is a heaver bike than the Ironhead.  

I pressed on the right-hand grip, in an effort to move off the interstate on to the shoulder.  As I did the tire rolled 

off the rim.  It would not respond to any steering inputs, in fact it pulled left across 3 lanes. I took a quick look 

in my mirror fortunately there was no traffic behind me.   

The median is wide at this point, lower in the center.  When I hit the wet grass, my speed scrubbed off quickly.  

As I slowed, I pressed on the right-hand grip laying the bike down gently in the grass.  I was ok and took a minute 

to evaluate the situation.  I tried to move the bike but was unable.  Inspection showed the tire was jammed 

between the rim, fender, and swing arm.   

Fast forward to the wrecker arriving.  The only way to get the bike on the flat bed was to drag it up with the 

winch.  Once home I needed the winch on my Jeep to get it off the flat bed.   

My plan is to get it up on my lift and check for any additional damage.  I will replace the rim as I am sure its 

damaged.  Two new tires are on my list.   

I will miss the civilian skills competition and it will not be ready for Bike Week 2021.  That is not a problem, I still 

have the 1978 Ironhead and it runs well.  (yes, I also have a scooter but…). 

What saved my butt?  My 16 years as an MSF rider coach, working weekly on the Basic, Advanced, 

Experience, Ultimate Bike Bonding and the 3 Wheel classes.  I also believe the grace of God, remember there 

was no traffic on I-4 when I crossed 3 lanes of I-4.  What can you do?  Attend PLP or take an Experienced Riders 

Class.  Also remember, All The Gear All The Time, ATGATT.   

Please ride safe, 

John DeVito 

The following photographs show the extent of this tire failure 
 

 



   
 

   
 

   



 

                                 
 

Jean Abeling 
Customer Relations Manager 

Riding Academy Manager 

Bruce Rossmeyer’s Daytona Harley-Davidson 
1637 N US HWY1 Ormond Beach, Florida 32714 

Phone: (386) 671.7100 .ext 1311 
Fax: (386)671.7086 

 

Call or Stop-by the Service OR Parts Department for all your 
Harley-Davidson motorcycle needs 

The ‘RIDE 365’ Program 
 

RIDE 365 
For the year 2021, qualifying H.O.G. members now earn one point on their Harley-Davidson VISA card 

for every mile you ride on your H-D Motorcycle, up to 50,000 miles in a calendar year.  That is up to $500 

in H-D Gift Cards from the Motor Company! 

 

How will my mileage be tracked? 

 

You must have your odometer mileage validated at your H-D Dealership at the beginning of the calendar year.  

After that, you can return to the dealership throughout the year to add to your total annual mileage. 

 

 

 

Can I enter mileage myself?  
 

To maintain the integrity of the program, mileage must be read and entered at an authorized Harley-Davidson 

Dealership. 

 



Can H.O.G.® members start the program at any time during the year? 

 

Yes.  You may check-in your mileage at any time during the year.  The annual program recognizes miles ridden 

from January 1 through December 31, so it’s smart to check-in mileage at the beginning of the year. 

 

How many times each year do H.O.G.® members have to check-in their mileage? 

  

You need only to have your odometer checked in two times each year at the dealership – the first time to validate 

miles on or after January 1, and the second time is for a final annual total on or before December 31.  

 However, you’ll want to check in with your dealership frequently to enter your updated miles so you can earn 

digital badges and add to your annual and chapter totals throughout the year.  Adding your mileage will instantly 

update the H-D.com/hog website and your chapter totals. 

Please see Jean Abeling for more information 

About the ‘RIDE 365’ program 

 

 

 
Mr. Will Rossmeyer - Vice President 

Bruce Rossmeyer’s Daytona Harley-Davidson 

Dealership HOG Chapter Sponsor 

Mr. Will Rossmeyer 
386 – 671 - 7119 

 
 

 
 

MOTORCYCLE RENTALS 
A reminder that you can rent a fine 
motorcycle at Bruce Rossmeyer H-D  
Please see the staff at the dealership to 
make your choice, arrangements and 
reservations.   
 

 

 



     

Hi Everyone, 
 
Please check the calendar and the FB page of both Daytona HOG and LOH for upcoming events. 
 
Stay Amazing as always . . . . and remember it doesn't matter if you ride 2, 3, or 4 wheels - you are always 
welcomed through our HOG / LOH door. 
 
Let's make this an exciting year for LOH ADVENTURE!! 
 
Luv ya, 
Marjie 

 

 

 

   
              2021 TRIGLIDE ULTRA                             2021 ROADGLIDE SPECIAL 

   
              2021 ULTRA LIMITED                           2021 ROAD KING SPECIAL 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjT69LY2_rmAhXDg-AKHdjoBGUQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fgetdrawings.com%2Fharley-motorcycle-clipart&psig=AOvVaw2bqWp5HdUjg9YrCDohCtw_&ust=1578803317682436


 

 

Harley-Davidson Roars Past Wall Street's 

Earnings Forecast 

Harley-Davidson blew past Wall Street's third-quarter earnings expectations Tuesday as the iconic motorcycle 

maker overhauls its business model. Shares of the Milwaukee-based company were rising 9.9% to $31.87 in 

premarket trading.  

Harley-Davidson reported earnings of $120.2 million, or 78 cents a share, compared with $86.6 million, or 55 

cents, a year ago. Adjusted earnings came to $1.05 a share, well ahead of FactSet's call for 28 cents. 

Revenue totaled $1.16 billion, down from $1.27 billion, but beat analyst’s estimates of $844 million. Global 

retail motorcycle sales in the third quarter of 2020 were down 8% from a year ago, Harley-Davidson said, 

reflecting, among other things, USthe company's shift in timing of the launch of new model year motorcycles 

from August each year to early first quarter to better align with seasonality. 

Harley-Davison plans to concentrate on about 50 markets, primarily in North America, Europe and 

parts of Asia Pacific, that represent a high percentage of the company's expected volume and growth 

potential. Harley-Davidson said it has progressed on its makeover plan, dubbed "The Rewire." The new 

operating model eliminated duplication and complexity across global operations, resulting in "significant 

expected ongoing SG&A savings," the company said. 

Part of the plan includes refreshing the leadership structure, Harley-Davidson said, with most of the leaders 

being new to their roles. "We have driven significant progress across each key element of The 

Rewire playbook, and we believe the positive changes we have executed are setting our course for a winning 

future," Jochen Zeitz, chairman, president and CEO, who took over the top position in February, said in a 

statement. 

 

This article was originally published by TheStreet. 

https://www.thestreet.com/investing/harley-davidson-ceo-matthew-levatich-resigns
https://www.thestreet.com/investing/stocks/harley-davidson-hog-third-quarter-earnings-beat-expectations


Executive Board 
Road Captain 
Meeting Dates 

Membership 
Meeting Dates 

Please make note of date changes 

for Monthly HOG Meetings 

Chapter Dealership 
Bruce Rossmeyer’s H-D 

Mr. Will Rossmeyer 
Vice President 

386 – 671 - 7119 

NOTE: . . DUE TO COVID-19 PADEMIC ISSUES and GUIDELINES 

ALL CHAPTER MEETINGS WILL BE ANNOUCED ACCORDINGLY 

Executive Board & Road Captain’s 

Meetings will be held accordingly as 

needed – Time & Location will be 

announced 

Membership Meeting 

9:00 a.m. till 9:30 a.m. ‘Meet & Greet’ 

9:30 a.m. till 10:30 a.m. Meeting Time 

Membership Dues accepted after 01JAN21 
 

Executive Board & Road Captains Meeting 
Houligan’s Restaurant – 19 JAN 2021 5:30 p.m. 

January HOG Chapter Meeting will be in the 
Destination Daytona Pavilion 23 JAN 2021 9:00 a.m. 

Executive Board & Road Captains Meeting 
Houligan’s Restaurant – 16 FEB 2021 5:30 p.m. 

February HOG Chapter Meeting will be in the 
Destination Daytona Pavilion 20 FEB 2021 9:00 a.m. 

  

  

  

  
  

  

  

  
  

  

  
 

Any & all meetings are open to the entire membership and participation is encouraged 

 >>>>    ”ANY & ALL MEETINGS ARE ANNOUNCED AS NEEDED”   <<<< 
HOG Meeting will be held in the PAVILION at Destination Daytona –  

UNLESS OTHERWISE POSTED IN THE HOG CHAPTER CALENDAR 
Seating is provided OR bring your own (seating) folding chairs 

( ) 
 

Please: Keep checking the Official HOG Calendar daily for 
any ‘last minute’ changes in Meetings - Rides, Special 

Events, Start Times and/or Location 
 



  Message from the Chapter Chaplain 

Our Beloved Hog Members, 
 
Carley and I have been praying that we all, including all of your immediate and expanded families, would get 
through this ordeal of CoVid and other health issues.  Please know that we are available.  If you have any 
prayer concerns or spiritual needs. Please feel free to contact us at 386-589-4448 or 386-589-4178   
 
We will be excited when there will be a re-opening of the HOG Chapter Meetings, and we look forward to 
seeing, meeting and greeting you all there. 
 

God Bless You ! 
Love, Ron & Carley Cain 
 

      Message from the Head Road Captain 

 

PLEASE … Join us for the 7th Annual Daytona HOG International Ride, open only to National and 

International HOG Members and their guest. Have your current HOG Membership Card with you.  
You MUST RSVP to participate in this ride! Go to the Daytona Beach HOG Calendar and open the Mar 
12, 2021 ride, you will find a link to RSVP there. (https://www.brucerossmeyer.com/check-out-our-
events--hog...). Be sure to check the Daytona HOG calendar for event updates. 
 

We all will be meeting at ‘The Chapel’, 1805 US-1 NB, Ormond Beach, FL 32174 (approximately ½ mile 
north of Bruce Rossmeyer Harley-Davidson) for Registration from 9:00 a.m. to 9:45 a.m.  
Ride departs promptly at 10:00 a.m. 
This is a scenic ride through the backroads of East Central Florida, about 85 miles, ending at Bruce 
Rossmeyer's Harley-Davidson dealership. No lunch stop planned for this year. 
 
For questions, please contact RoadCaptain@DaytonaHOG.com 
 

Road Captains, Please, let me know if you will be able to help with this ride. Due to Covid-19 and the 

inability to find a restaurant able to handle such a large group, I have Opted to take a scenic ride up US 1 to 
[Left] SR 304 to [Left] SR 305 to [Right] RT 17 to [Right] SR 100 thru Bunnell, following SR 100 to the beach. 
Then a ‘Right Turn’ south on A1A to Highbridge Road, going to Walter Boardman, a ‘LEFT TURN’ through the 
loop to the new (Right Turn) Broadway cut-through back to US Route 1 NB leading to the dealership.  Please 
let me know if you can help. 
 

Thanks Woody 

Dayton Beach HOG Road Captain 

 
 

https://www.brucerossmeyer.com/check-out-our-events--hog-calendar?fbclid=IwAR0Lp5Xr2XL_0F8A_MjTgamkMcfmg2_dDOd5XrR8z58C_H5reLA4WkK5H9M
https://www.brucerossmeyer.com/check-out-our-events--hog-calendar?fbclid=IwAR0Lp5Xr2XL_0F8A_MjTgamkMcfmg2_dDOd5XrR8z58C_H5reLA4WkK5H9M


 

 
2021 Custom FLHXS Street Glide 

 

Membership Application 

Please go to the official website for the DAYTONA HOG and look for the 

application link, print the document, fill-it-out and bring it to the next 

meeting with your dues [$20.00] for the coming year, 2021. 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR 2020 SPONSORS 

We, Jackie & Randy Port, have solicited those same vendors, as well as new ones, to advertise in 

our Daytona Beach HOG Newsletter. 

 PLEASE, do your best in patronizing & supporting those who’s businesses are 

there to support your great Daytona Beach HOG Chapter 

REMEMBER …. YOU CAN SUPPORT EACH and ANY VENDOR …. ANY TIME, ANY 

DAY and LET THEM KNOW YOU ARE THERE TO SUPPORT THEIR BUSINESS AS A 

‘HOG’ member 

 

Thank You . . . Jackie & Randy Port 



 

   2021 

KELSEY’s PIZZA   2021 
2845 GARDEN STREET - TITUSVILLE, FL 32796 

Open: 11:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
(321) 268 – 5555 

 

 

Goodrich’s Seafood and Oyster House   2021 
253 River Rd – Oak Hill FL 32759 

386.345.3397 
www.goodrichseafoodandoysterhouse.com 

 
Lagerheads Bar and Grill   2021 

2986 Ocean Shore Blvd 
Ormond-by-the-Sea FL 32176 

386.265.1977 
www.lagerheads.net 

 

 

Blackwater Inn & William’s Landing   2021 

55716 Front St. 
Astor FL 32102 
352.759.2802 

www.blackwaterinn.com 

Ruthy’s Kozy Kitchen   2021 

618 Canal St. 
New Smyrna Beach FL 32168 

386.423.9656 
www.ruthyskozykitchen.com

 

  2021 

Corky Bell’s Seafood & Steaks at Gator Landing 
185 S US Highway 17 – East Palatka FL 32131 

386.325.1094 
www.corkybellsseafood.com 

 

 

 

 

Giuseppe’s Steel City Pizza    2021 

3658 Nova Road 
Port Orange FL 32129 

386.761.4717 
www.giuseppessteelcitypizza.com

http://www.goodrichseafoodandoysterhouse.com/
http://www.lagerheads.net/
http://www.blackwaterinn.com/
http://www.ruthyskozykitchen.com/
http://www.corkybellsseafood.com/
http://www.giuseppessteelcitypizza.com/


 

    2021 

Saints and Sinners Pub 
1635 N US Highway 1 – Ormond Beach FL 32174 

386.671.7108 
www.facebook.com/saintsnsinnerspub 

 

  2021 

DOGS ‘R’ US 
4200 S Washington Avenue 

Titusville, FL.   32780 
(321) 269 - 9050 

 

 

 
Proffesional Instructors – Attention to detail 

2021 

 

 

Sonya L Laney, C.P.A., P.A. 
5131 Ridgewood Avenue – Suite F 

Port Orange, Florida  32127 
(386) 761 – 8500 

2021 

http://www.facebook.com/saintsnsinnerspub


 

 
 

Daytona Diner 
1043 S Atlantic Ave – Daytona Beach Shores 

 FL   32118                                   2021 
386.256.2603 

www.daytonadiner.com 

 

 
 

THE NEW CHICKEN PANTRY 
600 E Moody Blvd 

Bunnell FL 32110     386.437.3316           2021 
www.facebook.com/The-New-Chicken-Pantry-

219969641461529/ 

http://www.daytonadiner.com/
http://www.facebook.com/The-New-Chicken-Pantry-219969641461529/
http://www.facebook.com/The-New-Chicken-Pantry-219969641461529/
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Ginny’s 95th Birthday 

RIDE-BY Celebration 

Please see the message in the 
Secretary’s Box 

 

Saturday February 27th 
At 10:00 a.m. 

 

There will be more information at the HOG 
Meeting for this Ride event 

 


